INFORMUS F’SA@

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF TRADE, INDUSTRY AND COMPETITION (DTIC)

25-06-2020

Positive COVID - 19 case: DTIC

The Department has unfortunately recorded its fourth COVID-19 positive case with the third
case reported on 24 June 2020. The third infected employee is located at SSC Building,
which has been shut down for disinfection. The fourth employee is located at Block B
second, which was disinfected after the employee had been in the office on 19 June 2020.
Therefore, Block B will not be shut down as there is no need for further disinfection.
According to the employer’s report, the third employee and all affected employees who
were in contact with the employee have been asked to test for COVID-19 and self-isolate
for 14 days. The tracking and tracing of affected employees in the fourth case are still
underway.

Members are reminded that if any employee has been diagnosed with the virus, the
employer may only allow such employee to return to work upon completion of the
mandatory 14 days of self-isolation as well as medical evaluation. Members are advised to
continue to adhere to safety measures and to report any non-compliance with COVID-19
Regulations to the PSA shop stewards. Members will be kept undated.
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